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The Buildings and Grounds Committee met on March 7, 2017 at 5 pm.  The following committee members were present:  Bauer, Harmon, Heinz.  Also present was Mrs. Blane, Mr. Richardson and Zach Fairfield.

The committee discussed retrofitting the white garage located across the street from the grade school to use for maintenance.  Ameren will drop an electrical line from the pole.  A steel entry door and frame is needed to secure the building.  The committee also discussed a fence located on the west side of the property.  Mr. Richardson will contact the property owner of the house adjacent to the lot.

Also discussed was obtaining estimates for gutters on the north end of the cafeteria at the grade school, and the track shed. 

Bauer will contact 3 architects to walk the grade school building to assess the building structure and acquire information on replacing the existing heating, and adding air conditioning.  This process will be at no cost to the district. 
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